**To be sent from PSPB mailbox**

s.22
E-mail: $.22

Dear S-22

Your January 30, 2013 e-mail addressed to the Ministry of Justice regarding your concerns with
a dating website “Plenty of Fish” has been forwarded to the Policing and Security Branch for

reply.

The provincial government provides overall direction respecting police services in the province
and ensures there are adequate and effective levels of policing. Police agencies conduct
individual investigations at arm’s length from government, and we cannot interfere with or direct
police in particular investigations.

In any instance of alleged criminal activity, it is the responsibility of the police to determine
whether a criminal investigation is warranted. We have taken the liberty of forwarding your
concerns to Superintendent Chris Kennedy, Detachment Commander of the North Vancouver
RCMP, for his review. Should you wish to write further with your concerns, please address
them to Superintendent Kennedy as follows:

Superintendent Chris Kennedy
North Vancouver RCMP

147 E 14" Street

North Vancouver BC V7L 2N4
Telephone: 604 985-1311

More information on combating fraud, including telemarketing and e-mail fraud, can be found
on the RCMP website as follows: http://www.rcmp-grc.gc.ca/scams-fraudes/index-eng.htm.

Thank you for writing.

Policing and Security Branch
Ministry of Justice
PO Box 9285, Stn Prov Govt

Victoria BC VEW 9J7
488944

pc: Superintendent Chris Kennedy
Assistant Commissioner Wayne Rideout
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From: Koehle, Leah PSSGIEX

To: 0"Neijll, lennifer L PSSG:EX
Subject: FW: Message to Court Services - 488944 Incoming
Date: Thursday, November 3, 2016 11:20:30 AM

From: AG WEBFEEDBACK AG:EX

Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 10:48 AM
To: PSSG WEBFEEDBACK SG:EX

Subject: FW: Message to Court Services

Hi Ang,
I think a matter for Police Services (?) Thanks, GG

From: g 22
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 1:30 AM

To: AG WEBFEEDBACK AG:EX;g 22
Subject: Message to Court Services

Below is the result of your feedback form at (http://www.ag.gov.bc.ca/courts/contact/email/ministry _email.htm).

It was submitted by g 22 on Wednesday, January 30, 2013 at 01:29:45

message: Dear Sir/Madam
Ireside ins.22 , my email address is g 22

I have a problem with a company registered in North Vancouver - "Plenty of Fish". It is a dating website.

s.22

I have requested for the Company to disclose relevant information (i.e. computer records, Account information,
location of account holder) to enable me to find out who is doing this. They say I cannot get that information
without a court order. Hence the reason why I am contacting you.

Can you guide me in the right direction? When you reply I can disclose further information.

This is a serious matter and I need your help so I can find the appropriate court and information on how to go about
getting a court order.

I look forward to your speedy response.

Yours sincerely

s.22
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confirm_mail_address: o 55’

province: British Columbia

other: g 22
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